POINT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS FIRST 2021 BUDGET/GENERAL MEETING MONDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2020

The First 2021 Budget Meeting was held on the above date at 6:00PM at the Point Township Municipal Building, 759 Ridge Road, Northumberland, Pennsylvania.

The following persons attended the meeting: Chairman Randall W. Yoxheimer, Supervisor, Vice-Chairman Montie Peters, Supervisor James A. Neitz, Sr., Supervisor Joseph H. Stender, and Supervisor George Geise. Also, present were: Chief of Police Craig Lutcher, Roadmaster Jared Wehry, Secretary/Treasurer Amanda McClain and Office Clerk Amy Hoffman. Residents present: Helen Peters

The Supervisors reviewed the 2021 budget.

Supervisors discussed pipe work that needs to be done in 2021. Yoxheimer asked Geise to talk with Pysher about the pipe work to be done on 16th Street.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:09PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Amy Hoffman, Office Clerk

Point Township Board of Supervisors